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THOS. J. WATSON
590 MADISON AVENUE
NEW YORK

January 4, 1940

Dear Miss Tarbell:

I have now returned to the City and have
asked my secretary to arrange an appointment with
You for Friday of this week, at 3:30 P. M.

I have also noted your letter regarding
a contribution for the Foreign Language Information
Service and will be very glad to discuss this
matter with you when you call.

W.ith my best wishes for the New Year,

I remain

Sincerely y

Miss Ida M. Tarbell
120 East 19th Street
New York, N. Y.



